
 

 

 

                     5th July 2024 (No. 38)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Chrome Books 

We have been able to 

distribute 33 of our old 

chrome books to families. This 

is the second batch we have 

handed out! When we get 

another allocation, we will let 

you know. We are so glad that 

they are coming in handy for 

so many of you.  

 

 
This week in Maths 4R practically created lines of symmetry using 

natural resources and chalk. 

The Head / Deputy Head Boy / Girl for next year are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Boy - Harry W 
Head Girl - Anu R 

Deputy Head Boy - Peter R 
Deputy Head Girl - Jasmine M 

Congratulations to you all and a huge well done to everyone who 

applied for the roles. You should all be very proud of yourselves.  

 

A reminder that our picnic on 

the field will be held on 

Tuesday 16th July at 1.15pm. 

We will have music and an ice 

cream van selling ice creams 

for £1. All welcome! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic, fun few days Year 4 had in Pentre.  Lots of new 

experiences and memories for the children to cherish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Jasper S – 30th June 

Ebony P – 1st July 

Ayla W – 1st July 

Hermione D – 2nd July 

Elsie RM – 2nd July 

Marcus E – 3rd July 

Archie T – 3rd July 

Ivan Y – 3rd July 

Luka VC – 5th July 
 

 

 

The water safety team at RNLI Rhyl will be holding Safe Swim 
sessions over the summer holidays again this year. 

They have lots of dates available in July and August. Just go onto 
their website for more information and to book! 

Rhyl - Swim Safe 
 

Important dates for your 

diary 

Monday 8th July 

Y5 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Tuesday 9th July 

Y1 Life Skills & Forest School 

Drop in Parents’ meeting 

3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Wednesday 10th July 

Rec Life Skills & Forest School 

Y3 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Summer Fair 3pm – 6pm 

Thursday 11th July 

Y2 Life Skills & Forest School 

Y4 Life Skills, Forest School & 

Builders Yard 

Rec F Creative Event in the hall 

2pm Parents welcome 

Friday 12th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 1.30pm 

Parents welcome 

https://swimsafe.org.uk/locations/rhyl

